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File:  GCCAE 

Professional Leave – Conferences 

 
Attendance at conferences and professional meetings will be allowed only with prior 
approval of the executive director, without deduction of salary, for a maximum of three 
(3) days per year.  Only if provided in the adopted budget for a particular year, the 
BOCES may reimburse some or all associated expenses up to the stated maximum for 
that school year.  A maximum of two unused professional days can be carried forward 
to the following school year.  Application for such a leave will include a statement of 
objectives to be met at the conference and followed by an evaluation of those objectives 
by the employee.  Attendance at other conferences, required by the executive director, 
will not be counted under this provision. 
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